
South Otago High School  
Newsletter 21st September 2018 
Nga mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa  
Warm greetings to you all 

families to take the opportunity to review the year 
and discuss the next steps. This is a great way to 
continue to develop the link between home and 
school so we can ensure our students are as 
prepared as they can be to succeed at school and 
beyond.  
 
SOAP breakfast 
We had students and parents in school this morning 
to celebrate the students who have been performing 
above their set academic goals. It is a wonderful 
way to celebrate individual success and for the 
families to come into school and share in that 
success. I would like to thank the Kapa Haka group 
and especially Miss H for all of the hard work that 
went on to prepare the food. 
\Mr Paul McDowall 
Acting Principal 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
Kia Ora Tatou 
Greetings 
Exam week 
Congratulations to all the senior students who sat 
exams last week For most it will be an opportunity 
now to reflect on where they sit in terms of working 
towards the end of the year. I would encourage 
students to reflect on the exams and prepare a study 
plan working towards the end of the year exams. 
The sooner they start this process the better 
prepared they will be. For tips and advice students 
are able to contact Mrs Bloxham who has a number 
of strategies that students can use to study.  
 
Conferencing 
Following on from exams are our conferences next 
week. This is the ideal time for students, families 
and mentors to come together and discuss how your 
child is going at school. I strongly encourage 

 

Upcoming Events Term 3 

¶ Wednesday 26th September  ............................................... Conference Day 

¶ Thursday 27th September  .................................................. Conference Evening 

¶ Friday 28th September  ...................................................... Last Day Term 3 

 

Upcoming Events Term 4 

¶ Monday 15th Octo ber  ...................................................... First Day Term 4  

¶ Monday 5th November  ...................................................... Senior Prizegiving 

¶ Wednesday 7th - Friday 30th November  ........................... NCEA  Exams 

¶ Wednesday 28th November  ............................................... Graduation Dinner Year 13 6pm Town and Country 

 

Booking for Conferences 
To book a time to meet with your child's mentor for Conferences please go-
to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and use the code 9wr7z 
Mentors will be available on: 
¶ Wednesday 26th September from 9am to 4pm  
¶ Thursday 27th September from 4pm to 8pm. 
 
In these interviews you will be able to discuss your child's achievement and progress during the year. How 
they have worked towards the goals they set earlier in the year. It is also an opportunity to plan and set 
goals for the remainder of the year and into 2019. 
I look forward to seeing you and celebrating your child's achievements during the year. 
Mr Scarth - Deputy Principal 



School Magazine 2018 
All student accounts have had a $20 charge placed 
on them for the School Magazine. These must be 
paid by the end of October. If they are not paid by 
then the charge will be removed from the account. 
If you wish the charge to be removed earlier please 
email jfrisby@sohs.school.nz or phone the office at 
418 0517. 
Thank you 

Library News 
We are almost at the end of the term and all library 
books are due back next week. For those wishing to 
read over the holidays please come along to the 
library and get your books extended. 
 
This week I have been 
reading a neat new book 
called Go Girl: A 
storybook of epic New 
Zealand Women. Written 
by Barbara Else and 
published by Puffin an 
imprint of Penguin 
Random House 
Publishers it Features 48 
of New Zealand's top 
achievers, it is jam 
packed with some very 
cool stories and great 
illustrations too. A very 
inspirational read. 
Katrina Pudney 
Librarian 
 

Murihiku Polyfest 2018 
On Thursday and Friday, the 30th/31st August the SOHS 
Kapa Haka group traveled to Invercargill to perform in 
the Murihiku Polyfest. It was an overnight trip and the 
group stayed at Nga Hau E Wha Marae. The group 
performed on Friday morning and were well received by 
the audience and other groups. The group will perform 
in the Otago Polyfest Tuesday 11th September in the 
evening bracket. A big thank-you to the teaching staff 
and tutors who helped prepare the students for this event 
and for the teachers who allowed the student's school 
time to practice. 
Damian Bertanees 

Below: The Kapa Haka Group providing 
the entertainment at the SOAP Breakfast 
this week 


